

COMMUNITY AND HUMAN DEVELOPMENT - NEIGHBORHOOD SERVICES

Mayor Oscar Leeser

City Council

District 1
Peter Svarzbein

District 2 Larry Romero

District 3 Emma Acosta

District 4 Carl L. Robinson

District 5
Dr. Michiel R. Noe

District 6 Claudia Ordaz

> District 7 Lily Limón

District 8
Cortney C. Niland

City Manager Tommy Gonzalez Dear Castner Heights Neighborhood Association:

Thank you for participating in the Neighborhood Improvement Program (NIP). I am pleased to inform you that on June 23, 2015 City Council approved funds for your NIP proposal under 2012 Quality of Life Bond funding. The following elements of your proposal were approved:

 Install 1 large picnic table that seats at least 12 people, on a concrete slab, under a detached 20 ft. x 20 ft. metal canopy, including necessary ADA accessibility at Todd Ware Park.

As a neighborhood association recognized by the City of El Paso, you were eligible to apply for this project. Thank you for your commitment to organizing your neighbors and improving your neighborhood. These types of projects represent a significant improvement to the quality of life in your neighborhood.

Your project will now be submitted to the Capital Improvement Program for implementation. If you have any questions regarding the status of your project, please contact Jane Tomchik at (915) 212-1681 or tomchiki@elpasotexas.gov.

Congratulations on a job well done!

Best regards,

6/30/2015

Verónica R. Soto, AICP

Director, Community and Human Development Department